
From: Doll, Laura
Sent: 7/8/2014 11:43:26 AM
To: Terrie D.' 'Prosper (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov) (terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov)

(/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn= Reda )Cc: Redacted

Bee:
Subject: PG&E Carmel Supplemental Information

Terrie

FYI. This info will be provided this afternoon to the Mayor, City Administrator and others at 
the City of Carmel. The cover letter provides a good overview of what has happened since the 
March 3 incident, and the attachments further answer specific questions the City has put 
forward in recent weeks.

There’s a lot here. I know that the package of info is also being provided to the SED 
investigator.

Thanks

Laura

SB GT&S 0468507

mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov
mailto:terrie.prosper@cpuc.ca.gov

